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City of Edmonds holds transportation public meeting 
 

(Edmonds – WA) The City of Edmonds is hosting a public meeting on Thursday, December 10, 

2009 at 6:30 p.m. in the Plaza Room (right above the Edmond Library at 650 Main Street) 

regarding the Interurban Trail update.  

You’re invited to participate in a public meeting to discuss your ideas, concerns, and issues 

regarding the proposed development of the City of Edmonds’ Interurban Trail, with the recent 

completion of the 60% design. In 2009, the City secured a Federal grant and a State grant to fund 

the majority of the project costs (design/construction). You will be joined by some of your 

neighbors, City staff, and the consultant, KPFF Consulting Engineers, currently completing the 

design. A brief presentation will cover general improvements of the trail, specific trail features, 

recent progress, as well as schedule information. It will then be followed by your opportunity to 

ask questions and/or provide comments. We look forward to seeing you there.  
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